CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 10, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06333-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 8:28 AM
To: ‘Anthony Catapano'

Subject: RE: Docket #1600 21-E1

Dear Mr. Catapano,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Anthony Catapano [mailto:abcatapano@me.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 9:45 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Docket #1600 21-E1

To whom it may concern:

| object this increase that FPL is requesting.
I'm a retired and my wife is on disability, and our monthly income combined is $2,300.
We have many illness and between doctors and medicine, we are in the red.

| watch television and see how FPL spends money on advertising. Why??? They do not need to spend this money on
advertising, we can't go to another provider. It's ridiculous.

Thank you.

Anthony B. Catapano
3889 NW 62 Court
Coconut Creek, Fl.
33073
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